
OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS  
Minutes of General Meeting March 6, 2013 

  

President - Kim Greig  •  Past President - Randy Hall  •  Vice President - Shelley Harynuk     
Treasurer - Ray Griffiths/John Groenhof  •  Secretary - Frieda Van der Ree 

Directors:  Exhibitions - Randy Hall  •  Newsletter - Gail Courtice  •  Programmes - Shelley Harynuk     
Assignments & Field Trips - Christine Budimir  •  Education - Libby Lovis  •  Data & Equipment -  Jack Harynuk   

Membership - Vivienne Bearder  •  Social - Diane Spence 

 

The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre, East Hall. 
Attendance:  approximately  60 members and guests.  
 
7:00pm:   President  Kim called the meeting to order.    
 
Vice President/Program Director Shelley introduced guest speaker Boomer Jerritt who delivered a very 
interesting presentation on Urban Landscapes. 
 
Break.   
8:30   meeting reconvened 
50/50  $21 went to Deb Kuzbik, who donated it back to the club.   
 
Reports: 
Education  (Libby)  
 --DVDs belonging to the club may now be borrowed.  Please see Libby to sign out.   
 --please remove your name from a SIG if you won't be taking part 
 --Cliff Anderson will host the Favourites Table at the next Education Meeting 
 
Treasurer (Ray) 
 --our bank balance is about $2900, with rent paid until July 
 
Assignments/Field Trips (Christine) 
 --Assignment is 'White' 
 --Field Trip Sunday March 17th will be to the Nanaimo Seawall.  Members can meet near  the 
Lighthouse Pub at 10:00am and gather there for lunch at noon.  
  
Data/Equipment (Jack) 
 --Jack is looking for feedback about the new website 
 
Programmes (Shelley) 
 --member slideshows will be featured at the next general meeting.  Please contact Shelley if you 
would like to take part 
 
Membership (Vivienne) 
 --Vivienne introduced guests and two new members:   Ton Van Wageningen and Leslie Leyh. 
 
New Business 
 --please see someone on the Nominating Committee (Kim, Randy, Shelley) if you are interested 
in standing for an executive position.  Elections will be held  at the AGM in May. 



 
 
Assignment 'Architecture'   prepared by Shelley  (61 submissions) 
 B/W  3rd Margaret Groenhof and Sheila Hepton 
   2nd John Groenhof 
   1st Kevin McGuinness 
 
 Colour  3rd Paul Edelenbos 
   2nd Margaret Groenhof 
   1st Les McLean 
 
 Digital Art 3rd Roy Watts 
   2nd John Groenhof 
   1st Geoff Hallett  
 
Field Trip to Mt Washington prepared by Jack 
 --Only two members attended.  Thank you Donna Wickstrom and Nicole Muchowski  for your 
contributions to the slideshow. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00pm. 
 
Minutes prepared by Secretary Frieda Van der Ree 
 
 
 
 
 


